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Comments: If a permitting system is to be adopted, I feel this would greatly disadvantage the local residents that

have been utilizing these waterways for recreational purposes for generations. If said permitting system does go

into effect, I feel full-time residents of Flathead County should be exempt from needing a permit. An identifying

"pass" could be issued to residents after providing documentation of full time residence in Flathead County. This

eliminates the trouble of not being able to identify residents from tourists. Tourists must have permits and full-

time residents are exempt.


